
Stanley Switlik Elementary School 
School Advisory Council Meeting Minutes 

January 25th, 5:30 PM Library Media Center 
 

• Meeting called to order by Chelsea Lyons, SAC vice president at 5:39pm with the pledge of 
allegiance. 

• Nicole Strama motions to approve November meeting minutes.  Katie Lewis seconds.  Motion 
passes.   

• Principal’s Report: Christine Paul 
o School Improvement Plan Midyear Report: Testing results were reviewed for ELA, Math, 

Science, and Attendance for a two-month assessment period.  The next testing will 
cover a five-month assessment period.  

▪ Note: we have enrolled 50 immigrants since the start of the year 
o Banner advertisement: Fundraising started in January with local businesses to display a 

banner on the front fences. There is a $300 annual fee, which raises fund for staff and 
teacher recognition.  

• Assistant Principal’s Report: Sarah Adams 
o Visiting Innovative Educator’s Workplaces “VIEW”: Teachers visit other classrooms to 

watch and learn other educator’s management styles and behaviors.  This also includes 
teachers at other schools.  i.e. Ms. Sly and Ms. Meier recently went to Poinciana in Key 
West. 

▪ Parents can volunteer to read to a class so teachers can watch another class. 
Contact Sarah to coordinate volunteer time. 

▪   Midyear assemblies: 

• Grades 4-5, Safety team 

• Grades 1-3, Safety Patrol 

• Grades K, Teachers 
▪ Received a $4,000 grant towards PBIS from the Rotary Club.  

• Literacy Focus: Tanya Sly 
o Celebrate literacy week, Life in the Ocean, is occurring this week.  We are celebrating 

with different theme days, and PTK Dive into Literacy Night.  

• Math Focus: Christy Meier 
o District meeting occurred yesterday where the new curriculum and challenges were 

discussed with math coaches.   
o Reviewed Florida Assessment of Student Thinking aka FAST data; Switlik is doing well 

overall. 

• Student Council: Shannon Wiley 
o River Giron shared that the Florida Keys Aquarium Encounters field trip they got to go 

on was awesome.  They got to participate in reef farming. 
o They are currently planning their end of year field trip.  
o Candy grams will be sold February 6th-12th in the cafeteria and through the QR code with 

revtrak.   

• Meeting adjourned at 6:13PM. 

• Next meeting will be Wednesday, February 22nd at 5:30. 
  
 

 


